
 

                                01.03.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear clients and partners, 
 
I'm pleased to share that Centravis operations are performing well, with our 
production, logistics, and equipment running smoothly, having a steady supply of 
materials. Our dedicated team ensures we meet high standards, and our global sales 
offices are ready to assist you. 
 
In response to the Ukrainian-Polish border situation, we've increased shipments 
through Moldova to avoid disruptions and added a week to our delivery times as a 
precaution. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership. We are committed to delivering the 
efficiency and reliability you expect. 
 
For any questions or assistance, please feel free to reach out. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


